
Hi Corrine, 
 
Dr. Hassan Mustafa suggested I reach out to you. As a member of your constituency, I 
am vehemently against the proposed homeless hub at 705 Fanshawe Park Rd W.  This 
area in the city is not equipped to accommodate or serve the homeless.  I whole 
heartedly support the unhoused in London, but we are doing them and this area a 
disservice by establishing the hub at this location.  We’re 15 min away from the nearest 
hospital, surrounded by schools and playgrounds, close to a fast moving street, and 7 
KM away from a safe injection clinic.  These women need more than what a location like 
this can provide.  
 
Respectfully, this is not a location that will help those in need.   
 
Regards, 
Mohamed Darsha.  
 


